Ohio State University Extension


Dear Seneca County 4-H Club,


[bookmark: _GoBack]The 10th annual Grade A Celebration will be held on Sunday, August 26, 2018 at 5:00 p.m. at the Seneca County Fairgrounds. The Grade A Celebration is meant to recognize all of the youth that received an “A” on their project for the year, as well as commemorate our tenured adult volunteers. This year, we are hosting a silent auction and all proceeds are going to benefit the Seneca County 4-H Program. We would like your club to make a donation towards the silent auction. Any and all donations will graciously be accepted. If you are interested in donating  items to our silent auction, please drop off your donations to the OSU Extension Office by Wednesday, August 22. Please know the cost of your donation, so that we can document the information. We greatly appreciate your consideration in helping the Seneca County 4-H Program and the over 1,000 youth who are enrolled!

Also, new this year, the 4-H club with the most members and advisors in attendance as well as the club with the highest percentage of their club in attendance will receive a special prize sponsored by the Tiffin Kiwanis Foundation. Please encourage the youth members, other advisors, and their families to attend this event. There will be something for everyone!

Sincerely, 


Katie Cole
Extension Educator, 4-H Youth Development
OSU Extension, Seneca County Erie Basin EERA 
Suite E, 3140 South State Route 100, Tiffin, OH 44883
419-447-9722 Office
cole.537@osu.edu Seneca.osu.edu 

[image: http://cfaes.osu.edu/sites/ctbrand/files/logos/Horiz/JPEG/OSU-FAES-HorizK-RGBHEX.jpg][image: C:\Users\ralston.90\Desktop\Infographics\Clover.png]CFAES provides research and related educational programs to clientele on a nondiscriminatory basis. For more information: go.osu.edu/cfaesdiversity. 
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